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Dear Sir, 

 

The Indonesian administration would like to submit notification of 

NUSANTARA-SS1-A satellite network in orbital slot NGSO. We have already 

submitted the notification information for this satellite network through e-

submission. If there is any missing information, please kindly suggest and 

advise us for further correction.  

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

 

 Director of Spectrum Policy and Planning,  
    

 

 

Denny Setiawan 

Cc: 

1. Directorate General of Resources Management and Equipment of Posts 

and Informatics 

2. Surya University 

Our Ref. : B-1467/DJSDPPI.2/SP.01.03/08/2022  Jakarta, 9 August 2022 

Attachment : -  

Subject : Submission Notification of NUSANTARA-SS1-
A satellite network 
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